
SCHOLARSHIP GUIDELINES 
1.​ Please read the criteria for each scholarship. Only apply if you meet the criteria.  
2.​ Please fill out the application in PEN and write NEATLY in your handwriting 

(or type).  
3.​ TRANSCRIPTS--All scholarships require your transcript. There will be a 

sign-up list in the office. Sign your name and how many transcripts you need. We 
will get copies for you, but it is YOUR responsibility to attach each transcript. 
Do not wait until the last day to get transcripts. 

4.​ You may also attach a list/resume of activities and awards (and write “see 
attached” instead of writing them out on each application) and make 
copies for each scholarship (unless it says otherwise).  

5.​ Please ask teachers/coaches early for letters of recommendation (if needed) so 
they have enough time to write your letter. (Do not wait until the last minute.) 

6.​ Some scholarships require essays.  
7.​ Almost all the scholarships require your FAFSA SAI. If your parents have not 

filled out your FAFSA, please do that ASAP. (Colleges need your FAFSA as well 
to complete your financial aid package. There are also links on the Class of 2025 
Google Classroom for help. Go to studentaid.gov) 

8.​ For the Lloyd Ward Memorial Scholarship--Mrs. Eberhart will fill out the form 
on the application when you turn it in.  

9.​ Copies of scholarships will be in the Guidance Office for those who can’t print. 
10.​Scholarship Banquet is Tuesday, May 13th at 6PM. You will get an invitation the 

first week of May. 
11.​Scholarships can be found in the Class of 2025 Google Classroom and on 

https://www.ulschools.com/Scholarships1.aspx 
12.​If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Eberhart. 

SCHOLARSHIPS ARE DUE FEBRUARY 28th  
to the GUIDANCE OFFICE!! 

(some scholarships may have different due dates) 
*Some of the scholarship money will not be awarded until one full semester of college is 
completed. You will need to submit a copy of grades after your first semester is 
completed. More information will be passed out at the scholarship banquet. 

https://www.ulschools.com/Scholarships1.aspx

